
Thank you sew much!



York Scrubs is a community group  
that was formed in response to  
the global Covid-19 pandemic. 

 
There was an unprecedented demand  

for vital personal protective equipment leaving  
local frontline clinicians without the scrubs  

and surgical gowns that were needed to  
protect themselves and their patients. 

 
Over 400 volunteers rallied together  
and repaired 651 surgical gowns and  

made 2825 sets of scrubs. 
 

Without your help and support during this  
difficult time we would not have been able  

to achieve this and our frontline clinicians are  
incredibly grateful for the love and kindness  

that has gone into every cut of the fabric,  
every stitch and every journey.

Inc Dot are proud to support the NHS and York Scrubs. www.inc-dot.com


